
              Memorandum 
 

To: Livingston County Board of Commissioners 

From: Mary Durst 

Date: 9/1/2020 

Re: RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING AN AGREEMENT WITH THE MICHIGAN VETERANS 

AFFAIRS AGENCY TO SUPPORT THE LIVINGSTON COUNTY VETERANS SERVICES 

OFFICE TO ENHANCE AND IMPROVE OPERATIONS. 

 

 Dear Commissioners, 

 

Livingston County Veteran Services respectfully requests a grant of $64,520.00.  The grant 

money will be utilized for the goal of enhancing and improving county veteran service      

operations, to connect more veterans to their benefits and provide consistent access to services.  

 

Specifically, the funding will be utilized to fund the new rent amount of the new Veteran 

Services lease through fiscal year 2021.  The remaining amount will be allocated to develop a 

Customer Relationship Management software database system to better serve and track our 

veterans and their dependents. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me. 

 

Mary Durst 

(517) 552-6902 
 

LIVINGSTON COUNTY VETERAN SERVICES 

2300 East Grand River Avenue, Suite 109, Howell, Michigan 48843 

517-546-6338 

 


